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Thank you for your interest in Remington products. The Buc
for production in 2nd quarter of 2003. We hope they will begin i
summer. Thank you for your patience.

Used 700, not recalled
Thank vou for contacting Remington Country. YQ
Your firearm has not been involved in a recall.

Remingten recommends that the firearm be gl
Authorized Repair Center. This will ensure
damaged parts.

Remington Arms Co or 8 Remington

r inspecitonant inecessary replacement of worn or

0 was preduced in 1973. Your firearm has not
talled with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the
are offering a conversion at a special price if you

the belt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view

been invaolved in a recall. Your i
safety switch on fire before you
would like your firearm converted
more details regarding this mo;

that you ca!
ion, go to:

http:/fwww. remington.com/Safets tam/remington_safety. htm

Model 660
Dear Mr. Humble,

n Country. Your Model 660 was produced in 1871 and should be

uggest taking or sending your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair
Center or our fact on.
You can locat
and selecting

T by visiting the Repair Informatian Center in aur Support Section

http:/faww. remingten: sye/ModelSelection.asp
To view m. : safety message, go to:

http: /s n.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

Subject to Protective ms v. Remington
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